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June 25, 1979 

Mr. Jeff Harthum 
Minnesota Pollution Control Agency 
1935 West County Road B2 
Roseville, Minnesota 55113 

Dear Mr. Harthum: 

This is in response to your request for information 
Dertaining to the disposal of materials at a site 
located near lIighway 212 alld Granada Avenue ill 
Oakdale, Minnesota. 

The history of the use of this site is very vague. 
3M contracted with a vendor for disposal of material. 
We believe that the materials disposed of at this 
site were discarded product, such as rolls of tape, 
"Scotehbrite,, and some waste materials such 
hardened resins and miscellaneous scrap. To the 
best of our knowledge the site was used prior 
to 1960 but ~t is di*gicu]~: to DinDo{nt the exact 
period of usage, The siLe is hog now and never 
has been owned by 

I hope this information is useful to you. If there 
are any questions, please ct~ntact iile ()II 778-4089. 
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